
Announcements 

Special Sunday evening time 
in January. Come join us.

402 East Sul Ross Avenue                                                                                                                                                   
P.O. Box 325                                                                                                                                                              

Alpine, Texas 79831                                                                                                                 
wwww.alpinechurchtx.org  Wi-fi: ATT056 Password: 5471018224   

Sunday, December 22
 Attendance: Worship-15

Bible class-11
Contribution-$670.00

Welcome Home to   

	    Alpine church of Christ 

December 29, 2019 

Ordinary people serving an extraordinary God.

Thank you for spreading kindness and 
thoughtfulness throughout Alpine and 

the surrounding communities.

Sunday evening meeting times have been moved to 1:00 p.m. for 
the month of January. Why? To encourage conversations about 
the work here in Alpine. We will eat right after the morning 
assembly, then have a time to plan, pray, and encourage each 
other.

We would like you to be an active part of this church.  Give us 
your ideas.  The meeting times for January are as follows:

Sundays in January:
Bible study for children and adults:  9:45 a.m.

Morning worship assembly:  10:45 a.m.
Lunch together: Noon

Evening assembly:  1:00 p.m.



29
Sunday

30
Monday

Wubbena’s 
Anniversary

31
Tuesday

01
Wednesday 
No Bible 

class
this 

evening.

02
Thursday

03
Friday

December 29-December 28 
04

Saturday

No birthdays and one anniversary this week. Be sure to check 
the online calendar for additional special events this month.

Special guest next 
Sunday, Jan. 5, 2020 

Hint: He was a child in our local church in 
1979.

Welcome Zane Perkins!
Zane’s father, Johnnie Perkins, preached here in 
Alpine from 1979-1981.  Zane did mission work 
in Santiago, Chile and is currently working full-
time with the Advancement Team at SIBI. 

Jack West, a friend and fellow Phase 10 
participant, passed last week at age 64.  
Jack will be missed.  Funeral arrangements 
are pending.

Frontier CASA wants to extend a special thanks to all of you:
 “On behalf of staff, volunteers, the Board of Directors of 
Frontier CASA, and the children that we serve, we are very grateful 
for your church’s generosity of spirit. 
 It is better to give than to receive; your gifts serve to restore 
the faith that children should have in the spirit of Christmas. Your 
good works will go far toward energizing our community and its real 
treasures- its children.”  Benjamin Barrientes, CASA


